
Coppell Independent School District 200 S. Denton Tap Road, Coppell, Texas  75019

Board Action Required     ☒

No Action Required     ☐

To: Coppell ISD Board of Trustees
From: Jennifer Villines
Date: July 25, 2022

cc: Dr. Brad Hunt, Kristen Eichel, Carol Snowden 

Re: TASB Update 119

TASB Update 119 consists of 9 local policies where they recommend updates to align with the 
recent legal policy changes. These revisions are derived from the legal updates prompted by the 
87th Legislative session, Administrative Code Changes, and TEA policy requirements. 

Legal policies are not adopted by the Board and provide a legal framework for key areas of District 
operation. Local policy requires Board action. These revisions are recommended in order to align 
local policy and practices with the recent legal policy updates provided by TASB. 

Departments that lead the work in these areas had the opportunity to review the suggested 
changes, give feedback and to approve the policy updates proposed. Additionally, the 9 local 
policies within Update 119 were provided to the Board prior to tonight’s meeting for review.   

CPC(LOCAL)-Revised due to the Texas State Library and Archives Commission Bulletin B
DMA(LOCAL)-Added due to SB 1267 Requirement
EHAA(LOCAL)-Revised due to SB 9 Requirement
EHB(Local)-Added due to TEA policy requirements and special education monitoring reviews
EHBAA(LOCAL)-Added due to policy requirements for ongoing TEA special education 
monitoring reviews
EHBB(LOCAL)-Revised due to HB 1525 in the regular session
EIF(LOCAL)-Revised due to Administrative Code Rules Requirement
FFBA(LOCAL)-Revised due to SB 1267 Requirement
FFH(LOCAL)-Revised due to SB 9 (Second Session) Requirement

RECOMMENDATION:  I move for Board approval of the TASB Update 119 local revisions to policy 
as recommended.


